www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk



St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 25th January 2019

Dear Parents,

This week I am going to set a challenge to all families. I am asking that every family visits the local library and ensures their child has a library card. I would also ask that whilst you are there you share books with your child and encourage them to borrow a couple to read at home. Please take a selfie of you and your child in the library picking a new book together and send it to school via the School Office: office@hoveton-st-johns.norfolk.sch.uk.

All pictures sent to school will be entered into a draw with one lucky family winning a £20 book voucher to spend on new books for your home. I do hope you will take me up on this challenge and get reading!

Kind regards Mrs Quinn

Swimming—Year 3

Year 3 will be swimming on



Monday 28th January Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions.

Forest Schools—Rota for next week



Wednesday 30th January—KS2 Nurture Group

Thursday 31st January—Year 1

Please ensure your child has a change of old clothes/ waterproofs including coat, hat, gloves and wellies in school for these sessions.

Dates for your Diary

January

30th—School Choir performing at Young Voices Concert, 02 Arena, London

February

Reading Cafes 9am-10.15am

5th-Years 3 & 4

6th-Nursery & Reception

7th-Years 1 & 2

8th Years 5 & 6

18th-22nd-Half Term

25th—Children return to school

27th —1st March— Year 4

Residential to Horstead

27th—Year 1 Strangers Hall visit

March

5th—Class Photos (Not Nursery)

15th —9.00am Coffee Morning in After School Club Mobile

April

2nd & 3rd-KS2 Production

5th—Last day of Term

8th—22nd—Easter Holidays

23rd—Children Return to School

May

6th—Bank Holiday—School Closed

7th & 8th—Year 2 Residential to Kingswood

READING CAFES

Thank you for your continued support with encouraging your children to read at home. It has been lovely to see so many children enjoying the new books from our school library and a renewed enthusiasm for reading at St Johns!



This half term we will be holding Reading Cafes for Nursery, KS1 and KS2. This is a fantastic opportunity to come into school and share in your children's reading and to complete fun activities with them based around a book.

The Reading Cafes will take place from 9am - 10.15am on the following dates:

The Years 3 & 4 Reading Café will take place in the Hall on 5th February 2019

The Reception & Nursery Reading Cafés will take place in their classrooms on 6th February 2019

The Years 1 and 2 Reading Café will take place in the Hall on 7th February 2019

The Years 5 & 6 Reading Cafés will take place in their classrooms on 8th February 2019

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Copping